Safety Recall 04817

<>

Safety Recali 04317

Dear Taurus or Sable Owner, January 2005

In August 2004 we mailed you a letter announcing a Safety Recali that
explained the need to install protective spring shields on your Taurus or Sable
vehicle. At that time, parts were not yet availabie. YOUR DEALER CAN NOW
ORDER PARTS FOR YOUR VEHICLE. At no charge to you, your dealer will
install the protective spring shields on your vehicle. Please contact your dealer

to schedule an appointment.
Sincerely,
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Frank M. Ligon

Director
Service Engineering Operations




